RE: new petition documents from TransCanada

Spencer-Famous, Marcia
From: Carroll, Catherine M.

Sent:  Tuesday, March 16, 2010 8:38 AM
To: Spencer-Famous, Marcia

Cc: Horn-Olsen, Samantha; Mills, Amy

Subject: FW: new petition documents from TransCanada

Marcia,
For the file.

Catherine M. Carroll

Director, Maine Land Use Regulation Commission

18 Elkins Lane, Harlow Building

22 State House Station

Augusta, Maine 04333-0022

Telephone: Office(207) 287-4930 Cell (207) 592-4448

www.maine.gov/doc/lurc

From: Carroll, Catherine M.
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 8:38 AM

To: 'Bob Weingarten'

Subject: RE: new petition documents from TransCanada

Hi Bob,
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Your points are well taken. I’'m sure the Commission will want to clarify the rulemaking process at tomorrow's

hearing. Thanks.

Catherine M. Carroll

Director, Maine Land Use Regulation Commission

18 Elkins Lane, Harlow Building

22 State House Station

Augusta, Maine 04333-0022

Telephone: Office(207) 287-4930 Cell (207) 592-4448

www.maine.gov/doc/lurc

From: Bob Weingarten [mailto:bpw1@midmaine.com]
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 5:58 PM

To: Carroll, Catherine M.

Cc: Tom Saviello

Subject: RE: new petition documents from TransCanada

Catherine,

The over-riding question is what is the exact "rule" that LURC is promulgating in this rule-making

process?

A specific rule change was advertised to the public in 5 Maine newspapers on Nov. 25, 2009 under the

requirements of the Adminstrative Procedures Act (APA).

On the LURC website it states:
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Director, Maine Land Use Regulation Commission

18 Elkins Lane, Harlow Building

22 State House Station

Augusta, Maine 04333-0022

Telephone: Office(207) 287-4930 Cell (207) 592-4448
www.maine.gov/doc/lurc

From: Carroll, Catherine M.

Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2010 12:46 PM

To: 'bpwl@midmaine.com'’

Cc: Spencer-Famous, Marcia; Horn-Olsen, Samantha
Subject: Re: new petition documents from TransCanada

Hi bob, I'm sure these materials are available. I will check into it
tomorrow morning. Thanks and take care.

Sent from BlackBerry

----- Original Message -----

From: Bob Weingarten <bpw 1 (@midmaine.com>

To: Carroll, Catherine M.

Cc: Spencer-Famous, Marcia; Emerson Dyer <solsticeglass@earthlink.net>;
Dick Fecteau <rfecteau@hciwireless.net>; Nancy oToole
<npatu@hotmail.com>; Greg Perkins <gregperkins096@yahoo.com>; Dain
Trafton <dtrafton@tdstelme.net>

Sent: Sat Mar 13 22:43:46 2010

Subject: new petition documents from TransCanada

Dear Catherine,

On March 11, 2010, I learned that Verrill Dana, on behalf of
TransCanada, distributed documents on March 10, 2010 to various
parties involved in the Sisk Mountain APA rulemaking process labelled
" exhibits to TransCanada's Supplement to Petition to Add to the
Windpower Expedited Permitting Area." These Documents were NOT
distributed to Friends of the Boundary Mountains nor has Friends of
the Boundary Mountains received any notification from LURC as to the

existence of these Documents.

Friends of the Boundary Mountains requests clarification from LURC as
to the legal status of these Documents, the affect of these Documents

on the APA rulemaking process, the effect of these Documents on the
public hearing that has been long scheduled for March 17, 2010, and
why Friends of the Boundary Mountains and other interested parties
were not notified about the existence of these Documents by LURC.

I request that my questions also be submitted to the LURC Commissioners.
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